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 Emma Stockton Don’t think there is a cypress tree in the front garden of no 25... it’s a really beautiful one that has cherry 

blossom in the spring and is one of the highlights of Marquis Road from early March til October each year. 

The back garden has been decimated in the last 4 years with loss of multiple beautiful trees and plants and 

almost all the green space is taken up by a massive building.
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